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Public Notfice

In compliance with The Alabama Solid Waste Disposal Act, Code of Alabama, 1975, 22-27-47,
Macon County has developed a Solid Waste Management Plan (SWMP). The Macon County Commission
gives notice of a public hearing to solicit public comment concerning the SWMP for Macon County,
Alabama. The plan covers waste collection, recydling, illegal dump abatement, and landfill management,
among other solid waste management issues. This public hearing shall be held December 14, 2015 in the
Commission Chambers of the Macon County Courthouse Annex, 210 North Elm Street, Tuskegee,

Alabama 36083.

In addition to the public hearing, the Macon County Commission will also receive public
comments during the period commencing on November 5, 2015 through and including December 11,
2015. Public comments may be submitted, via email to compliance.hurley@gmail.com. Complete copies of
the proposed plan are available in the administrator’s office of the Macon County Commission and are
available for inspection from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday of each week.



